SUMMER

TERM ONE

Welcome to our class newsletter for this half term.

We are excited to share with you our learning journey.

In Maths...

We will be looking at the
relationship between decimals and
fractions. We will continue to
ractice our multiplication tables.
There will also be a focus of reading
the time and using money.

In Science...

This half term, we will be
learning about electricity
and finding out about
circuits and conductors.

In PE...

We will be using our
skill set to develop a
sequence of actions and
developing our
flexibility , strength and
control.

We will be learning
about how to eradicate

poverty.

In Computing...

We will be learning how
to use graphics,
animations and sound to
generate an information
pack in Power point.

In French...
We will be learning the
names of 10 common
pets. by the end of the
unit the children will be
able to present both
written and orally about
the pets they do/do not
have.

n Geography...

This term we will focus
on fieldwork, how to
use an eight point
compass. We will also
look at how physical
and human features
impact lives.

In DT...

We will be researching,
developing and preparing
a healthy savory dish.

In Religious Education...

We will continue to look
at Sikhism and learn
more about the Gurus
and their teachings.

In Music...

We will be looking at music
in films and identi?y some of
the common features. We
will also look to compose a
piece of music ourselves.

In PSHE ...

We will continue to look at
money management, how
we can buy items and
services and what we spend
our money on. We will also
be looking at the human
lifecycle.

PE days are Mondays and
Thursdays. Please ensure
your child has their PE kit on
these days.

Homework

[

Important
Please ensure your child brings a water
bottle and waterproof coat to school
every day.

We encourage children to brin% a pencil
case to school, including the following:
-pencils

-ruler

-rubber
-sharpener
-coloured pencils
-whiteboard pen
-glue stick

If you need to contact the Year 4 team, please email
year4@buckdenacademy.org
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